
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-096 

 

Subject: Electric Vehicle Charging Stations 

Agenda Date: August 6, 2020 

Attachments: correspondence 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the email correspondence from Mr. Bull regarding interest in 
pursuing funding opportunities for Electric Vehicle Charging Stations 
 
AND FURTHER THAT municipal staff conduct more research on the proposed initiative and provide 
recommendation at a subsequent meeting.  
 
INFORMATION 
 
The Municipality received an email from Mr. George Bull on July 20, 2020, expressing his interest in 
Electronic Vehicle Charging Stations and is requesting that Council consider taking on this initiative and 
seek out funding opportunities to do so.   
 
If this resolution is approved, staff will conduct the research and bring a recommendation back to council. 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by: 
Sabrina Pandolfo 
Deputy Treasurer 
 


